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Dear Health Psychology and Behavioural Medicine Section Members,

Ahhh, spring is in the air! The snow has melted, the birds are chirping, 
and Section members everywhere are looking forward to a summer 
that looks a lot more like what we’re used to: backyard barbecues 
with friends and family, summer vacations far from home, and – the 
best part – an in-person CPA Convention!
 
Speaking of the convention, this issue of Health Notes has the final 
Health & Behavioural Medicine Section Convention Program for you 
to consult, along with a piece by Dr. Kharah Ross highlighting some 
very exciting work on the state of Health Psychology in Canada that 
you can expect to see at the conference. 

We also have a very interesting interview with our most recent 
Mid-Career Award Winner, Dr. Sophie Bergeron from the Université 
de Montréal, a piece introducing our executive’s clinical liaison, 
Dr. Codie Rouleau, and a piece about our Section’s new early career 
group. 

Last but not least: for those of you who are on the job market, there 
are several job ads for you to consider. There’s really something for 
everyone in this issue! So we hope you enjoy it and, on behalf of the 
Health & Behavioural Medicine Section, we can’t wait to see you in 
Calgary this summer! 

Take care and stay healthy!
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